On December 11th the following request was received from Board Member Monroe Benaim regarding Board Item RE5 - 06-D Elementary School:

Request:  Please supply a larger area map so I can better picture the location of all these parcels in WPB.  Thanks.

Response:  The map that responds to this request is large, therefore it was attached to Eagenda for Board Item RE5.  The map shows the site's relationship to major roads and the airport.
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